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education SERVICES

Executive Director: 
Carole McKenzie 
ST VINCENT'S PRIMARY SCHOOL   -   Headteacher  Eileen Tompkins
28th August 2024
Dear Parent/Carer,

What a pleasure it is to see the children so happily settled into school routines. Let me begin with a reminder that P2-7 parents and carers are welcome tomorrow Thursday to meet their child’s class teacher/s for a group meeting in the classroom from 3.15 to 4.15pm  . This is an opportunity to get an insight and information on teaching and learning in your child's classroom and not an individual interview. Our teachers are looking forward to seeing you and the feedback from past years would suggest that this meeting is very worthwhile and valued by staff and parents alike.

Further invitations 
Last week we had a fine turnout of Primary 1 parents for their meeting and it was great to see new and returning parents together as part of our ever-growing Saint Vincent's family. We look forward to seeing our Primary 1 parents and carers at the very popular Primary 1 Blessing followed by a cuppa on Tuesday September 10th at 1.45pm in our school hall.
There is also an open invitation to parents/carers from all stages across the school to join us after the next whole school Mass led by our Primary 6 children on Thursday September 12th, our first coffee morning of this school year. Catering will be simple but it is a rich opportunity to meet other parents and carers as well as build our school community. You will also have the chance to hear from our management team and a surprise presentation from a group of children who are earning themselves a great reputation beyond our school for their work as Waste Warriors.

The first Parent Council Meeting of this school year will be online next Wednesday 4th September at 6pm. The link for this meeting will be circulated on the school app and all are most welcome. 


50th Anniversary 
As this is our 50th Anniversary year, we have special celebrations between now and our October week break.  Please note the following dates for your diary:

50th Anniversary Mass in Saint Vincent's church: October 25th 1pm. Space in the church is limited but we will endeavour to accommodate those who wish to attend by offering a number of tickets on a first come first served basis. The Mass will also be available to view on the livestream via the Saint Vincent's church website. 
 
We are also delighted to let you know that all classes will take part in a 50th Anniversary concert
 " Rolling back the years " . We will have three performances, the first on the afternoon of the 9th of October and then two performances on Thursday October 10th (afternoon and evening) . Tickets for the concerts will go on sale the week beginning 24th September. The Parent Council have kindly agreed to host a raffle to help us defray the cost of hosting the anniversary celebrations and enable us to keep ticket prices as affordable as possible. 

Cost of the school day 
We are committed to providing the best possible learning experiences for all our children both within and outwith school. It is our policy to ensure that no child misses out and we will always support our families and try to provide the best as reasonably as possible without sacrificing quality of experience. We also try to avoid unnecessary expense and, in this regard, we ask our families not to send birthday cakes to school. This will also help a number of children with significant allergies. Sincere thanks for your support with this. 
 More dates for your diary. Further information to follow
School discos run by Parent Council Thursday 19th September 
School will close for September weekend on Thursday September 26th (which is also the date of our Dance-a-thon) and re-open on Tuesday September 30th 
October Holiday is from Monday -Friday October 15th to 19th 
Eco’een will be on 31st October 

In-service Day Monday November 11th (School open for staff only)
The Christmas Fayre will take place on the evening of Thursday November 28th 
Primary 1-3 Nativity 3rd December (afternoon and evening) 4th December (afternoon)
Primary 4-7 Carol concert is Thursday 12th December at 6.30pm 

Café Noel Monday 16th December 9.15am 

School closes for Christmas holidays on Friday December 20th at 2.30pm 
We look forward to seeing you over the next weeks and hope the year ahead is very blessed and happy for all. 

Kindest regards 

Eileen Tompkins 

Crosshouse Road  Greenhills  EAST KILBRIDE  G75 9DG  Telephone 01355 241649  

  e=mail: gw14stvincentsht@glow.sch.uk
An Equal Opportunities Employer
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